MEDIA STATEMENT
                  
AD HOC COMMITTEE ON APPOINTMENT OF AG MAPS OUT APPOINTMENT PROCESS
 
Parliament, Thursday, 30 July 2020 – The Ad Hoc Committee on the Appointment of the Auditor-General (AG) met today to map out the process of how it will conduct its work.
 
The committee received a legal advice from the Parliamentary Legal Services on the process and procedure which will guide the direction the committee will take on the appointment of the AG. It requested the support staff team to report to it the proposed implementation plan of the legal advice in its next meeting.
 
Furthermore, the committee is planning to begin the shortlisting process early next week if it obtains the permission to work during the constituency period.
 
ISSUED BY THE PARLIAMENTARY COMMUNICATION SERVICES ON BEHALF OF THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE AD HOC COMMITTEE ON THE APPOINTMENT OF THE AUDITOR-GENERAL, MS SISISI TOLASHE.
